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 Quote of the day: “It’s what you learn after you know it all that counts.” –Harry S 

Truman 

 Important Announcements:  

 Homecoming is around the corner! Next Wednesday we will be having our first ASB 
meeting and will begin planning, DON'T MISS IT! 
 
Volleyball Rally TODAY! 
 
Seniors, a reminder that if parents or family members are wanting to purchase a 
yearbook ad, please contact Ms. Grayson or stop by the front office for the ad form. 
 
Los Molinos high school is offering 10th and 11th grade students the opportunity to take 
the PSAT on our campus on October 12,2022. The PSAT is a standardized test that 
measures the students' knowledge and skills in reading, writing, and math. 
The PSAT provides students with the opportunity to get a feel for the SAT, and helps 
them identify potential academic strengths and weaknesses. 
 
We will also be offering 12th grade students the opportunity to take the S.A.T on our 
campus on October 27. The S.A.T is a college entrance exam that many colleges and 
universities in the United States use as part of the college admissions process. The S.A.T 
opens doors to college opportunities and scholarships. 
If a student would like to take the PSAT or the S.A.T, have the student sign up using the 
link that was emailed to them by Ms. Melendrez. The last day to sign up for the PSAT 
and the SAT is September 12. 

 

     ATTENTION ALL CSF Club Members, we will be having our first meeting TODAY 
during lunch in Ms. Kelley’s class, room C-1. Bring your lunch and feel free to eat while we 
elect club officers 

 

 Menu: Turkey sub sandwich, lettuce, tomato, onion, whole grain cheese its, carrot 

sticks, fresh fruit 

 Sports: JV & Varsity Volleyball this weekend @ Fall River High School 

 Happy Birthday to: Isaiah Cloud 


